| am opposed to HB3338, and request that this bill be KILLED in committee.

Creating zones where police are unarmed is simply advertising to criminals "PLEASE COMMIT CRIME
HERE."

Laws like this create an unnecessary danger to the public.

Those legislators who introduce such bills should be publicly shamed.

Kindest,

Kirk Hays



